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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   8/4/2012 

Start time:   10:18 AM, at the Wallkill Field 

Present:   24 members and numerous guests 

 

 Warren Batson noted that the Rhinebeck Jamboree chair persons are in place and a list 

will be sent out for club members to contact for signing up for work details. 

 There is a need for extra help on setting up on Friday of the Jamboree weekend.  It is 

noted that the Aerodrome personnel have been doing a good job in keeping up with 

the maintenance of the runway field. 

 The requirement for needing a spotter when flying at the Red Wing field will be 

relaxed to make it easier for club members to fly.  A spotter will not be required when 

flying small electrics, but is still required for glow powered aircraft. 

 Warren mentioned that he was in contact with Tom Polapink in regards to the “Cole 

and Rita Fun-fly” that was unfortunately happening at the same time as today’s club 

meeting.  There will be more coordination next year to eliminate scheduling conflicts. 

 In line with the day’s events, Warren read thru the list of “Life Members” of the club 

to recognize and honor all those that have been part of the club and contributed so 

much thru the years. 

 Jer Milosek coordinated and ran the “Old Timers” event for the day.  Several members 

brought out old models, engines, radio equipment, etc… for show and tell.  Jim Wood 

even demonstrated two old time “sling shot” gliders. 

 A big “thank you” to Rick Rizza for coordinating and cooking the food.  A job well 

done! 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   10:31 AM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


